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We have put out temporary speed 
bumps.  PLEASE SLOW DOWN! 

 

We have a speed limit at Village Green – 

-15 MPH-  
 

 

 
-We are here to listen to park issues and help 
resolve them to the best of our ability.   
 
-If you have an issue, please be courteous when 
presenting the information.   Issues may be 
presented in person or in writing. 
-Please also provide your name and lot number. 
Any other issues may be re-directed to public 
safety , etc. 
 

 

 
HOT DOG Luncheon  

Please join us 

Mark your calendars and stop by and see us at the 
office at Lot #301 for lunch on  

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 
11:30 am – 1:00 pm 

 

 
 

Provided:  
Hot dog, bag of chips, pop or bottled 

water and a small token to take home. 
 
 
 

 
School start on August 25th for Grand Haven. 

When picking up children from the bus stops 
please do not use the handicap parking and 

leave an open space for tenants   
You can park on the 1st road near Lot 201.  

Please do not block driveways 
 
 

The Village Voice 



Community Reminders: 
 
 Yard Art/Stuff – we need to keep yard art and extra stuff 

(grills, furniture, planters, etc.) to a manageable amount.  
We will ask you to remove items if it is getting to be too 
much.   

 Keep watering your yard – we want to keep  
Village Green – GREEN!   

 Cigarette Butts are trash and should be thrown away. 
Please STOP throwing cigarette butts in people’s yards 
when walking by.   

 
 Please be extra careful when driving through the park 

Watch for children playing or riding bikes. 
 Parents are responsible for your children’s actions; do 

you know what your children are up to?  We had some 
complaints of destruction of property which cost us all. 

 DO NOT feed wild animals Marsha Baker (i.e. birds, 
squirrels, etc) that could pose problems to your home or 
your neighbors.  

 Please review the Community Guidelines with any 
questions.    

 
 

 
 

COAST GUARD IS ON THIS 
SUMMER! 

July 30 – August 8 
Visit https://www.coastguardfest.org/ 

to find out scheduled events and times. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

JOKE OF THE MONTH: 
 

 
 
 

Current Homes for Sale:   
              
           None at this time 

 
 
 

 

Where’s Waldo?  
Each month The Village Green awards a $20 

Meijer gift card to the resident who finds their 

name placed randomly in the newsletter.   

 
 
 Grand Haven Memorial Airport  

Open House 
 Sunday August 21, 10:00a.m.   

 
          Hot dogs, ice cream and popcorn 
 
 
 

Rent is due on the 1st and LATE 
on the 6th of each month. A 
$25.00 late fee will be applied.  
A reminder; please try to use 
checks/ money orders.   
We prefer NO cash in the 

office as we can’t make 
change.  

 

 

 

Office Hours 
There may be days when we will not be in the office 9-5.  We will try 

our best to post a change in hours in advance on the office door. If for 

some reason we are not in you may call 616-405-9525 to reach us. 

 

 

https://www.coastguardfest.org/

